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Elizabeth LaFleur

From: Liz Daniels <lizdaniels04@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2022 11:44 AM
To: Elizabeth LaFleur
Subject: Support for project PLSPR20220416

CAUTION: External Email. Use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to 
this email. 
 
Hi Beth, 
 
I’m writing in support of the Compass Corner housing development on Awbrey Butte. Building homes 
of all types in all areas of Bend will help solve our housing crisis in a way that is equitable, 
sustainable, and in line with Bend's transportation, land use, and climate goals. Approving the homes 
at Compass Corner is a step in the right direction. 
 
Denser residential areas that integrate commercial development allow those in the neighborhood to 
reduce car dependency, which benefits the environment, makes roads safer for all modes of 
transportation, and helps build community. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Liz Daniels 


